
 

 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING     VILLAGE OF HARRISON 

From:  Chad Pelishek, Assistant Village Manager &   Meeting Date: 1/28/2025 

Jeff Funk, Operations Manager 

 

Title: Public Works and Engineering 

 

Issue:  None 

 

Background and Additional Information: 

 

Haen Heights and Cedar Ridge Estates: Village staff is hosting a second neighborhood 

meeting on February 6 at 5:30pm at Village Hall to review with homeowners, the ones that will 

receive new culvert pipe.  All new driveway aprons up to the right of way line will be repaved.  

Mailed notices have been sent. 

 

Staff has also been working with McMahon to prepare the street repaving of Snapdragon and 

Strawflower.  The goal is to issue the bids in February and award bids at the March meetings.  

 

 

 

 

Budget Impacts: None 

 

Recommended Action: None 

 

Attachments: 


